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EDUCATION WEEK
Monday 28th May There was much fun, laughter and interaction between students, teachers and parents at school on Wednesday

Year 3 Food Incursion-9:30 ' oyr annual Open Evening, making it a very special event indeed. There is something quite remarkable about the

2:00pm L . . - . . . .

P around CSPS on this night every year, when children can be seen proudly discussing their learning with their
Tuesday 29th May of ten, extended family and generally O6showing off¢
ICAS Science Test also, to those parents and grandparents who came along to see classes in action during our Open Morning, hel
Thursday 31st May a successful start to our day of celebrating education during Education Week.

Project Rockit Incur8ivn 6 NAPLAN TESTING
Friday 1st June Thank you to all our Year 3 and 5 students, teat_:hers and parents who helped tc_) keep the NAPLAN testing weel
3B & 3D Royal Botanic Gard Rbusiness as wusuald time for our children. We al w:
Excursion while ensuring that they understand that NAPLAN is just one of a number of assesbatanerdeasisebool and
that it should not be a source of concern for them. At CSPS, our NAPLAN preparation consists of a range of i
cluding experiencing formal testing conditions, familiarisation with NAPLAN style questions, outdoor exercise ar
discussion and relaxation activities. We hope these measures will help towards the results of NAPLAN being a:
Wednesday 6th June | | as possible for our school planning and an accurate representation of student achievement levels at our schc
igf&'%{g{?gggg&gm&P hope that the young childrercarhplete these exams go through this experience feeling safe, valued and respt
regardless of test results
Thursday 7th June SWAP MEET YEAR 4
School Toil0:0810:45am | &, year 4 students certainly made an impact on CSPS with their Swap Meet on Tuesday afternoon this week
Monday 11th June their part to tackle the & Wa Hoved item$s\ita entoarage dvanmmnedo choass
Queends Bi rt hdpagjoved itdnisioeer &ways cheosing new ones. While everyone had a great time swapping their goods, they
$132.85 that the students have decided will go towards supporting sustainability at CSPS. Congratulations and
taking such purposeful action, Year 4 students and teachers!

[0}

Monday 4th June
PA A.G.M. 7:30pm

Remaining Curriculum

Days 2018
Friday 8August BOOK FAIR THANK YOU!
Mon 5th November Our Annual Book Fair has been a terrific success, with our families enthusiastically supporting this graat fundrais

helps greatly towards home reading as well as building our collection of library books, as the more books pur
more books we receive as a bonus for oulifar@kyyou to our school community for such enthusiastic support! Ani

CSPS acknowledges the cour se, it doesnoét happen without much time and e

significance of National AThank youo to all our hard workers!

Sorry Day this Saturday MOTHER®8S EVENI NG

26th May I't was great to see the mothers in our school enj
socialise, before relaxing to watch a movie at Dendy Brighton. Being a nagedothutiremymakes for a busy and
often very demanding ti me, so what a good idea to
youod to our organisers of this special evening who

GRANT WRITING TO SEEK ADDITIONAL FUNDING FOR OUR CHILDREN
We are very excited to haveutécéovegpgaaepbsi whwove mas

so if you have the aptitude and would be happy to assist with this, knowing now that we already have someone v
4 in this area, please contact the office by phone or email.

Warm regards to all,
Gayle
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INFORMATION FOR PARENTS W
: Italian Word of the Week
\ ‘.—‘“\«' Holiday Program Interest? The Italian weofithe week is l]
N\\{D\ iy | entusi as mo

We have received an invitation from our pPut of
Hours Care provider, Camp Australia, toJsegndans enthusiasm
our school community would be interesjed in
Camp Australia operating a Holiday Program on site. . . e
Some information for your consideration: GrazieSophie Bilionis

1. The Holiday Club operating hours would be aligned to our Ie*@\g%ﬂdTeaCher
after school care hours; (7am until 6pm)

2. The standard parent fee would be $61.82, plus incursion an
costs. These fees are before the applicable government rebates;

d excursiong chool Events/Fundraising Events 2018

In order for the program to run we would require 18 students or m%’ghool Disco Saturday 4th August

Please click dritps://goo.gl/forms/GHiO0B|IDN8sS@&reamplete the

short Google survey to assist us with determining the level of inter sgti. ther

o
n

Day STharsday 30th August

Receipting of Money
Father 6s Day FFkriday 316t August
PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO STAFF ABSENCE, NO RECEIPTING OF

MONEY WILL BE DONE ON WEDNESDAY 30TH MAY.

School Concert Thursday 13th September

Local Area Traffic Management Works
Worl d Teacher sCDay
ad closures
arara Road

We have been advised by the City of Glen Eira there will be r
and alterered routes on Marara Road and the intersection of N
and Bambra Roads commencing 28th May. These works will takdajppFaxidraisert Sunday 28th October
mately -3 weeks. Residents are asked to assist by not parking gt the loca-

tions above during these weeks. Festival

Doy ==

Prep Transition/Minor Functiond, 8, 15, 22 November
Parentsod Association A. G. M.

Monday June 4th at 7:30pm Mango Drive End of Term 4

The school year is well underway and our new families have all settled into
C.S. P.S. We wi | | be holding| our Parents6 Association Annual 1
ing on Monday June 4th at 7:30pm in the hall. We invite all our Pmm%s (cont.)

ciation members and look forward to welcoming new parents.

Come along for a coffee or tea, meet new parents and become paedekeday 13th June

parentsé6 Association? Your c¢contribution, big or small is most
Sausage sizzle

Bully Proof Your Child
Adam VoigEducator, Resilience Consultant
Save the dateParent Information Evening with A affar 6 Brighton Secondary Debating Team
Voigt Wednesday Jun& &t 7.30pm in the hall (see dlonday 18th June

tached flyer) Creative Music Concert 4:00pm

Pa.rents can access the Real Sﬁor}]é)a{;ﬂaﬁgunemember page, using the s
details below:

www.realschools.comdsernamecaulfieldsps Passwor@arent/Teacher Interviews 3 way conferences

caulfieldsps

Friday 15th June

Tuesday 26th June
. Parent/Teacher Interviews 3 way conferences
Toilet Update Y

Wednesday 27th June
The mucheeded <childrenbdés toil et upgrade at our school has recei

some media attention this week and our School Council President/Reii¥gi&usic Concert 4:00pm

Gordon has represented the parents of our school community, rﬁmﬂﬁh June

to questions and stating the concerns of parents and the schc
our community appreciates the passionatetiaiamgeiti approach thalEnd of Ternd2:30pm

Melanie has taken on behalf of the school community, as our Council Presi-

dent. Thank you, Melanie.
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EDUCATION WEEK

2 S f20S 2dzNJ / {t { a O dzRI8ayhingiaRd irbrgcogiitiaa éiis during ¥ 2 N.
9RdAzOI GA2Y 2SS1=Z 6SQR t20S @e2dz 42 NBIR (KS
Following our wonderings in 6A

Recently, several staff membeimm CSPS attended an inspirational Professional Developme
with Kath Murdoch, a guru of inquiry learning. My two mainthké I @ & FNRB Y (G KS
YR WOdzZt GAGIF GAYy3 OdzNA2aArideQd C2NIdzyl G Suste @
these two ideas ird practice. h one of our morning chats, it became clear that matydentsin out
Of FaaNRr2yY O2YYdzyAidlé RARYQUG NBlLIffte 1y26 6K
divorced from the source of most of our foodshe students were really wanting to know more
we decided that we would like to make our own bread. Although our PYP inquiry units are o
focus, we took the time to follow our wonderingend it was well worth it Students worke
collaboratively tadecide on a recipe, work out our shopping list and then finally, on Monday, we
our bread. Our students were quite surprised by a number of thqiigsw simple it actually was
make, how long it takes to rise (twice!) and then how good it was tb eat

| enjoyed kneading the bread because you got to play with the do@jtarlotte
LGiQa I 230 o6SOGGSNI GKIFIY &adzLISNXIF NJ Si 06 NB Ig Rdéx

It was a really fun experience because we got to learn about theepsaf making bread, and now
can make it whenever we wagtThomas

C2NJ YS>E AG 61 a | NBlFItte I22R SELISNASyOSo
happy and proud of myself that | made the bread, with my group, in a tgaatrick

L ftA1SR U2NJAy3I | a I 0SIFY®d |, 2dz OFy FA3dzNB
them - Abby

We want our children to be thinkers, to be curious and to consider the solutions to the issues t
around them. | know that | withake time to follow our wonderings again in the future. | hope
you will too!

Bronwyn Fensham

Year 6 Coordinator
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On Tuesday the 22nd of May the Year 406s held a Swaep Mee
always buying brand new things. There were lots of goodies@vadates, books, games, toys and fresh fruitaivleé vegke

also asked for donations and we raised over $100 to go towards something sustainable for our school! Vééthgllieie donatin
over items to our local op shops.

Thank you to all of the wonderful families who t@kyoato ed
Ms Yokome and 6B for letting us use your classroom. Thanks to everyone for doing their bit to help fight the War on Waste!

By Ellie, Shelley, Max, Noa, Cooper and Tiffany
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